Honorable Supervisors, | am writing to not fully support the recommendations made by MCA as
submitted in advance of the 10/13/2020 Supervisors meeting on the county Cannabis Program.

Making proof of prior attached to the land instead of the father served zero value. We have
transferability for the reasons they are citing.

This would be horrible for myself and many legacy growers who lease and don’t own the land.

It solves nothing and creates many problems and is pointless since transferability has been
approved.



